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The committee is pleased to present its report to the ARRL Board.

The committee met an average of twice per month via webinar. The principal area of discussion
and work has been related to development of a job description for the next CEO.

We have engaged the volunteer services of Mr. Gary Buxton, who has been professionally
involved in the recruiting and hiring process for bank CEO candidates. Mr. Buxton has been
especially helpful in providing guidance and feedback on formulating a proposed CEO’s job
description for ultimate presentation to the ARRL Board for approval. This task is still
underway.

The proposed job description was shared last month in an email to board members for review
prior to the January 2015 board meeting.

Additionally, Director Weaver, retired from the board and also from this committee and was
replaced by Director Widin.

The committee would like to thank Jim for his effort and support.
Respectfully submitted,

Dennis Bodson W4PWF
Kay Craigie N3KN
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